
 

1st December 

 
 

Dear Parents, 

 
! I¦D9 ǘƘŀƴƪ ȅƻǳ ŦƻǊ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ƘƻƳŜ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘǎ ǘƘƛǎ ǘŜǊƳ ŀƴŘ ŦƻǊ ŀǘǘŜƴŘƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ 
exhibition yesterday.  There was a fantastic range of models, reports and information pieces on display 
which really showed that a lot of time and effort had gone into creating these project pieces.  Included 
below is a small sample ŦǊƻƳ ȅŜǎǘŜǊŘŀȅΩǎ ŜȄƘƛōƛǘƛƻƴΦ 
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